

5 March 2019

Simon Watts Chair Christchurch Coastal Residents United sfwatts@hotmail.com

Re: Pre-adaptation in South New Brighton and Southshore

Dear Simon

Thank you for your seminar presentation to the Coastal-Burwood Community Board yesterday in which you introduced and explained your correspondence on the agenda of the Board meeting later that day.

Your letter sought the Board's endorsement of your proposal for a pre-adaptation Strategy for Southshore and South New Brighton, being a document you have submitted to the Council and Regenerate Christchurch Limited.

I am pleased to advise that the Coastal-Burwood Community Board unanimously endorsed the contents of the Pre-adaptation in South New Brighton and Southshore document from Christchurch Coastal Residents United (CCRU) (primarily addressed to Regenerate Christchurch and the Council).

In addition, the Board has requested staff to organise a joint briefing of the Board, Council and CCRU to discuss the topic further.

I will be in touch once that briefing has been arranged.

Yours sincerely

Peter Croucher

TRIM: 19/238299

COMMUNITY BOARD ADVISOR

COASTAL-BURWOOD COMMUNITY BOARD